The Zydney Morning Herald sz

The bold heading in the Herald’s
story says “Final nod for Packer
tower despite criticisms in re-
port”, but the report by the Plan-
ning Assessment Commission ac-
tually said “the proposed scale

and form of Crown Sydneywillbe
a sculptural and elegant signature
building on the foreshore”.

While the commission made
some improvements to the public
spaces around the building it is
clear that it supported Crown
Sydney as an elegant signature
building and its location on the
foreshore. ,
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